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I am in support of HB 20250 to exempt military retired pay from Oregon Income tax.   

My interest in this matter is I am retired from the US Army .... with 28 total years 

service between active duty and Oregon Army National Guard.   

 

I also have three sons who have all worn boots.  One currently retired from the US 

Marine Corps.  Two in the Oregon Army National Guard and will retire in the future.  

This bill will be helpful to them as well as me. 

  

Thank you for your positive consideration of passing HB  20250.  Thank you. 

 

/s/ KENT A. SMITH 

US Army Retired 

Monmouth, Oregon 


